
 

 
March Newsletter  

 

      March is here! Spring is right around the corner & 

we’re already enjoying some warmer days. We’re going to 
talk a lot about the changes we’ll see outside as spring 
arrives. We’ll be watching for flowers to bloom & changes in 
the trees around school. We’ll also talk about St. Patrick’s 
Day, rainbows, & shamrocks. And we’ll continue working our 
way through the alphabet. We have another busy month at 
Concordia with Ladies Night Bingo on the 13th & 
conferences at the end of the month. Our conference day 
will be on 3/27. Conference times will be posted on the fb 
page early next week. No school on 3/27 or 3/28. 
 

Important upcoming dates: 

3/10 ~ no school 
3/13 ~ Ladies Night Bingo 6pm 

3/27 & 3/28 ~ Conferences (no school)  

3/27-4/4 Book Fair 

4/3 ~ visit from Play on Music 

4/16 ~ Egg Hunt 11:30 (more info to come) 
 


